
 

 

 

 

Ref: PPS/EC/MS/SS/18-19/Nov/030                       25th  November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Subject: Analysing CAT 4 Data – Year 4, 7, and 9  

 

 

In our continuous effort to enhance the home-school partnership we would like you to 

attend a workshop. The workshop will focus on assisting parents to analyse the CAT 4 

reports and be able to further assist in their child’s learning journey. 

 

 

We anticipate participation of all parents and request you to fill and send the 

acknowledgement slip with your ward latest by Monday 26th November to confirm your 

attendance /registration for the event.  

 

Date:  Wednesday, 28th November 2018 

Time: 12:30 to 1:30  

Venue: School MPH 

 

Onward and Upward towards meeting the National Agenda Targets. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
Shagufa KidShagufa KidShagufa KidShagufa Kidwaiwaiwaiwai    
Principal 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP  

 

I, parent of ____________________________________ in Year ________ hereby confirm that I will attend the 

session, Analysing CAT 4 Data on Wednesday, 28th November 2018.   

Parent Signature: ____________________________ Parent’s Phone number: __________________________ 

Date: __________________ 

 


